
JWS Board Meeting 

July 2, 2020 

Minutes 

 

Attendance:  Denita Peterson, Breann Sells, Sheri Dye, Suzanne Nichols 

 

Coach Sells gave an update on the HS season, status of field usage.  The team is playing but Linn 

County Public Health has put Linn county back into phase 1 of reopening.  If a team has to “shut 

down” they will be done with the entire season as 1st round begins in 2 weeks.  Coach reports 

the district hasn’t made a determination on use of facilities by outside organizations – JWS 

should continue with the current practice plans. 

 

Suzanne confirmed that those on the call had received the budget information she had sent 

prior to the beginning of the meeting.  They received the narrative but not the actual budget.  

She was unable to hear what was being said, so requested that someone else take minutes and 

she dropped from the call. 

 

There were only 4 participants – not enough for a quorum.  With Suzanne dropping from call 

(that only left 3), there was no sense in continuing.  Meeting was ended.   

 


